
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2025 Parent-Teacher Interviews-Tranquillity Class 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
As Mr. Tate is currently on leave, the Tranquility Class interviews have been rescheduled to Tuesday, 
3rd June 2025 (Week 6). Interviews will be held in the library, commencing at 3:30pm and concluding 
at 8:00pm. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity to meet with Mr. Tate and discuss your child’s progress. If you are 
unable to attend during the allocated time, please contact Mr. Tate to arrange an alternative 
appointment. 
 
Interview slots will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. This year, we will be using Sentral 
for online bookings. A notification will be sent via the Sentral app on Tuesday, 21st May at 5:00pm 
to begin the booking process. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please phone the office on 47 301 201 to make a booking. 
 
Casey Hetherington                                                                                Daniel Attard 
Rel.Principal                                                                                             Interview Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


